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Hawkins Counsel Rod Solomon has once again contributed his analysis and insight in public housing finance in an article 
for the Journal Of Housing and Community Development, a publication of the National Association of Housing and 
Redevelopment Officials. Solomon is a veteran administrator with almost 30 years' experience in the public housing and 
Section 8 voucher programs at the local, state and federal level. Prior to joining the Firm in 2003, Solomon concluded an 
eight-year tenure with federal office of Housing and Urban Development where he served as Deputy Assistant Secretary 
for Policy during a period when the federal government's commitment to its massive public housing stock and Section 8 
voucher program underwent a thorough overhaul.

More information on NAHRO can be found at NARHO.org.
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